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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Marcia Golden, Professional Development Chair
Date:

8 July 2015
Subject:
End of Year Report
The Professional Development Committee is glad to announce the certification of the following NADE members:

Alabama:

Misty Griggs
Maria Whiting

Tiffany Meredith

Teisha Wallace

The following recommendation is made for the Board’s consideration:

Clarify the timeframe in which training for certification is to be completed.
The criteria for Re-Certification indicates the training should be completed within a three year period, however, there is no timeframe listed in the initial certification criteria. It is suggested that the board consider a five year period for initial certification. Initial certification requires more training hours than re-certification. The additional two years would allow time to obtain the additional hours of training. 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve the NADE membership as chair of the committee. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Marcia Golden

Committee Chair

